
B/Ds should absolutely be required to disclose recruiting package details.  
Investors expect their advisers to act as fiduciaries (per Rand Report). Perpetuating a 
system that creates ongoing conflicts of interest without any disclosure is a woeful 
disservice to investors.  

If advisers and B/Ds are not ashamed of these deals there should be no problem 
 
Sincerely,  
Scott Smith  
 


